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FOUR PILLARS OF SECURITY AND PAY – UNIT REP BRIEFINGS 

 

Following the Negotiators’ Agreement reached between the CWU and Royal Mail Group 

on Four Pillars of Security and Pay, the Union has begun a series of Unit Representative 

Briefings across the UK. 

 

This week Briefings were held in the South East, Anglia, South Central and London 

Divisions, next week the tour will take in the North East, the North West, Scotland and 

Northern Ireland before concluding the following week with Briefings for Parcelforce 

members and the Midlands and South Wales/South West Divisions.  Once the Briefings 

are completed, we will be conducting an individual membership ballot between the 12th 

and 28th March 2018. 

 

The aim of the Briefings is to guide Unit Representatives through key elements of the 

Agreement, answer any questions and concerns and ask all our Unit Representatives, in 

every grade and every part of the business, to do all they can to maximise membership 

support and deliver the biggest possible YES vote for the Pay and Four Pillars of Security 

Agreement. 

 

By delivering the highest possible turnout and a strong YES vote, we will demonstrate the 

strength of support for the Agreement we have reached, which the CWU’s National 

Officers and Postal Executive believe will deliver the employment, standard of living and 

retirement security our members have fought for and which they deserve. 

 
 
 
 
 

YOU PICKED THE RIGHT SIDE 
 

KEEP SHOWING YOUR SUPPORT. 


